
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 26, 2019 
 
 
For the last two years our CAAP organization at Benton Central has been diligently 
collecting plastic caps and lids that can be recycled into various products by a company 
in Evansville.  From those collected caps we now have the opportunity to purchase 
benches and picnic tables that will be used around the school campus.  Benton Central is 
seeking sponsors for these great additions to our school.  Each green and gold 8 foot 
bench will cost $350, and the green and gold picnic table will cost $625.  We will honor 
each donation with a plaque affixed to the bench or table.  If you would like to be a 
sponsor, please contact Corey Robb at Benton Central 765 -884-1600, extension 6101 or 
email him at crobb@benton.k12.in.us. 
  
If you would like to look at examples of these tables and benches please go 
to: https://www.greentreeplastics.com/. 
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